Chief Planning Officer

Director of Technical Services

4/o440/83DC/GPB/DM

28th June 1983

Portable Office Building -15 Hillfield Road, Hemel Hempstead

I refer to your application dated 25th March 1983 in respect of the above proposal. At a meeting of the Development Control Committee on 14th June 1983, it was resolved to raise no objections to the continued stationing of this building, subject to reviewing the situation again in January 1985.

2

Chief Planning Officer

Chief Planner

5401/DP/4/1664/79DC

15th January, 1980.

Portable Office Building at 15 Hillfield Road, Hemel Hempstead.

At their meeting on 10th January, 1980 the Development Control Committee passed the "second resolution" under Article 4(5) of the Town and Country Planning General Regulations 1976 to carry out the development, the subject of application, dated 14th November, 1979 on behalf of the Personnel Committee, which was formally registered on 15th idem and so "claimed deemed permission".

This was subject to a proviso that the situation be reviewed in three years time.

You may take this as formal notification of that decision.

D. J. Darby for

Chief Planner.